
April 2020 Virtual Events
Hello LAYCC Family!  These are certainly unprecedented times we are facing together.  Being a social director, I 
am feeling the strong withdrawal that social distancing is having on all of us.  I want each and everyone of you to
know that my thoughts and prayers are with you and yours through this and I look forward to seeing all of you 
very soon.  We have been working hard to bring you new ways to connect and experience events virtually.  I hope 
each of you participate in some of the many ways we have to keep you entertained and connected during this 
time. Some of these events are for LAYCC Residents only and others are great resources we have found for you 
to try out.  The best way to stay informed and get the instruction and details you need to take advantage of 
these are by checking in on our official Facebook Page at https://www.facebook.com/LakeArrowheadGC/ If you have
not already liked and followed our page, I would recommend it!  I will post invites and update new information on 
there quite often during these times.  However, always feel free to email me with any questions you may have at
activities@lakearrowheadga.com and I will respond as quickly as I can.  I pray each of you stay healthy and safe!

  Until We Are Face to Face Again , 
                    Nicole Fitzgerald 

LAYCC Acitivites Director
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